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The Embassy of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia in Abu Dhabi presents its best regards to the Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia in the United Arab Emirates.
The esteemed embassy would like to inform about the intention of the Saudi Data and Artificial Intelligence Authority in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to hold the World Summit on Artificial Intelligence in its second edition, to be held at the King Abdulaziz International Conference Center on the 15th and 16th of September 2021.
In the city of Riyadh, where this summit brings together a number of companies’ heads, investors, researchers, policy makers and other influencers in the field of artificial intelligence to discuss the latest findings in the fields of artificial intelligence around the world and to find cooperation opportunities from partnerships and strategic initiatives that can be announced at the summit. The Embassy of Saudi Arabia is requesting if any Slovenian companies and strategic initiatives would like to participate in the World Summit on Artificial Intelligence in its second edition, which will be held at the King Abdulaziz International Conference Center to get in contact with Ms. Amina Allah Al-Atribi on the phone (+9665053215699); e-mail meltarebi@sdaia.gov.sa
The Embassy takes this opportunity to express its best wishes to the Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia. 
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